
 

January 31, 2025 
 
 

Happy 2025, VFC Providers!  

 
 
As we embark on this new year, we look forward to continuing our important 
work together in vaccinating and protecting Californians.  

Let’s continue protecting patients against vaccine preventable diseases, 
especially respiratory viruses by vaccinating through these winter months!    

• Flu and COVID-19 are still circulating at HIGH levels. Encourage patients 
to get immunized— it’s not too late!  

• Reminder: RSV immunization is recommended for pregnant patients 
through the end of January and infants through the end of March.   

• Make sure you have stock of flu, COVID, and RSV vaccines to protect 
your patients!  

 



The VFC Team is thrilled to announce that the VFC Program is celebrating its 
30th anniversary this year!  We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your 
dedication to helping patients stay safe and healthy.  

  
Thank you, 

  
California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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